
Yung Wing Chun Kelvin, our graduate of 2022,  

was awarded a scholarship 
 

In order to encourage teenagers to love the country and Hong Kong, develop 

virtues, be industrious, serve the community and contribute to the country, the 

New Territories School Heads Association, Federation of Hong Kong Guangdong 

Community Organisations and Federation of Hong Kong Guangdong Community 

Organisations Charitable Foundation co-organised the Scholarship Scheme 2022.  

 

Yung Wing Chun Kelvin, our graduate of 2022, was awarded the scholarship of 

HK$10,000. Congratulations to Kelvin!  

 

Another alumnus of our school, Yeung Ka Ming, Dennis was awarded this 

scholarship last year. It is evident that our graduates have positive qualities and 

contribute much to the community.   

 

 

 


